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Comments: Fixed anchors for rappelling are not installations per the wilderness act anymore than a mountain

bike or hiking trail is. Banning the use of fixed anchors puts climbers and rescue personnel at danger. Climbers

have long been stewards of the environment, and blanket ban or de-facto ban on fixed anchors only alienates the

climbing community.


